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In reference to Phrathepyanmahamuni’s (Most Venerable Dhammajayo)
acknowledgment of charges

Today, on the 26th May 2016, the lawyer representing Phrathepyanmahamuni had indicated that
Phrathepyanmahamuni would travel to Khlong Luang Police Station to hear charges. We would like to
make the following statements:

1. Wat Phra Dhammakaya firmly believes in Ven. Dhammajayo’s innocence.
Ven. Dhammajayo has always been willing to abide by the judicial process.

3. Despite being acutely ill, Ven. Dhammajayo was willing to cooperate with DSI; however, he was
overcome with severe dizziness and vertigo as he was moving from his patient bed to the
ambulance, making him unable to hear the charges at the time intended.

Blessings,

Phra Sanitwong Wuttiwangso
Director of Communications, Wat Phra Dhammakaya
26th May 2016

For more information please contact:
Ven. Pasura Dantamano

Chief of International Relations Division
pasura@dhammakaya.net
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